
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:25:40	AM	
	
Dear	sir	
	
Despite	living	in	an	area	with	significant	tree	cover,	I	purchased	a	3kw	solar	
system	as	evidence	primarily	of	my	commitment	to	fighting	climate	change.			
	
However,	having	now	used	the	system	for	some	years,	always	without	
government	subsidy,	I	am	convinced	it	is	unjust	that	I	should	get	a	return	for	
producing	electricity	for	the	grid	that	bears	no	relationship	to	the	amount	I	pay	
for	precisely	the	same	retail	electricity.	
	
I	would	therefore	strongly	support	a	move	that	would	bring	an	element	of	fair	
play	into	the	present	feed-in	tariff.	It	would	also	encourage	installation	of	solar	
by	those	who	have	not	already	done	so,	absolutely	essential	if	we	are	to	
transition	to		distributed,	no	carbon,	electricity	production.	
	
Yours	faithfully	
Frank	Smith	

	NSW	2750	
	
Frank	Smith		

	
Postcode:	2750	
	
	




